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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Kathy Weiss [kathy.weiss@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 02, 2014 2:41 PM
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Cc: 'Scott Aitchison'
Subject: ACEH Case # RO0002558
Attachments: SLZ - DiSalvo Trucking - Memo from Alameda County Health Services 11-21-13.pdf

Mr Nowell 
 
We have received the notice regarding the DiSalvo Trucking Potential Case Closure – Case RO0002558.   
Copy of notice attached. 
 
We own the property located at 2222 Grant Avenue, San Lorenzo, CA 94580.  
 
We would like to request an document that states that our property is not affected by this fuel leak case. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Kathy Weiss 
Aitchison Family Properties, LLC 
 
 


